Refugee Assistance Morris Partners RAMP

Guidelines for Financial Donations

There are many ways to contribute to RAMP and the refugee families it serves. Designated committees of volunteers, many affiliated with area churches, synagogues, mosques and other community groups, are committed to a full range of assistance to the families.

Another important way to contribute is through financial assistance. Because of our affiliation with the Community Foundation of New Jersey (CFNJ) which provides 501(C)(3) status, all financial contributions are tax deductible.

Checks should be made out to CFNJ with "RAMP" clearly indicated in the memo line and sent to Treasurer, RAMP, PO Box 1544, Morristown, NJ 07960. Donations will be acknowledged promptly. With questions or for clarification, contact us at rampnewjersey1@gmail.com.

Any amount is welcome and appreciated. Here are suggested donation guidelines:

\$1,000	\$750	\$500	\$250	\$100	\$50	\$25	Other	

RAMP is not yet set up to receive credit card donations.

Employer matching gifts are appreciated. Matching gifts can be sent to the RAMP PO Box.